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Winter Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday 

9am - 4pm 

Friday 9am – 12:30pm 

 

EMPLOYEE  

BIRTHDAYS 

Bob Bauder 

Doug Wallace 

Both February 4th! 

Happy Birthday! 

 

 

New Security 

Cameras at 

Route One Lot! 

To deter thefts and 

vandalism at the 

Route One lot, CTC 

has installed video 

surveillance camer-

as. The security 

recordings will not 

be monitored by 

CTC, but in the 

event of an inci-

dent that is report-

ed to law enforce-

ment officials, sur-

veillance footage 

will be made avail-

able to the authori-

ties upon request 

to assist in their 

investigation. 

Parking, as always, 

remains at your 

own risk, but we 

are hopeful the 

cameras will act a 

s a deterrent to 

any thefts or van-

dalism. 

Parking at  

Cousins Island 

As the year-round popula-

tion of Chebeague grows, 

so does the demand for 

Cousins Island parking 

spots. Unfortunately, we 

cannot make the lot bigger, 

and we operate with a va-

riety of restrictions under 

the terms of our lease. 

Over the years, many peo-

ple have moved to Route 

One, either by assignment 

or voluntarily.  

Our priorities for assigning 

spots at Cousins in 2022 

were: 

-one spot per year-round 

household (155 permits) 

-a second car if there are 

two full-time commuters 

(11 total—7 full year/4 par-

tial year)  

We also are required by 

our lease to provide 10 

overnight permits to Yar-

mouth residents as well as 

four designated Yarmouth 

day parking spots.  

We issued a total of 176 

overnight permits for 2022. 

While this is consistent our 

practices since 2014, over 

the last two years we have 

experienced unprecedented 

congestion in the lot. For 

this reason, to help us keep 

our car counts to levels set 

by our lease (165 vehicles) 

and, more importantly, to 

ensure there are enough 

spaces for people with per-

mits to park when they 

arrive, all second house-

hold permits this year 

were issued with the condi-

tion that they may have to 

move to Route One at any 

time at the discretion of 

CTC. 

Due to congestion in the 

lot, we have also increased 

our attendant coverage 

during the busy months. 

We will be patrolling the 

lot and ticketing and tow-

ing cars that do not have a 

current year parking per-

mit. To avoid being towed, 

please affix your 2022 per-

mit to the lower driver’s 

side corner of your wind-

shield. Make sure you re-

move all prior year stick-

ers.  

Thanks for your cooper-

ation! 

Thanks Scott! 

It is with great regret 

that we say goodbye to 

Office Manager Scott 

Martin. Scott joined 

CTC two years ago 

and was asked to fill 

some very big shoes. 

He brought great pro-

fessionalism and expe-

rience to the position 

as well as a healthy 

dose of Southern 

charm! His dedication 

continues as he will 

stay on during part of 

February to help us 

train our new office 

manager. All of us at 

CTC will miss Scott, 

and we know our cus-

tomers will, too. We 

wish him all the best! 

Service Cancellations 

If you would like to be 

notified of cancellations in 

service due to weather, sign 

up on the Trip Cancellation 

page of our website—

chebeaguetrans.com. You 

may also stay up to date by 

signing up to receive this 

newsletter via email! 

 


